
Visit My Garden

Beginning May 1 and extending through May 31, the following two gardens 
will be open by appointment only to the St. Charles WildOnes Members. 
Please send them an email and include your phone number for ease in 
scheduling. 


Patty and Steve Berry: pberry343@gmail.com (O’Fallon Area)

Patty and Steve were the 2021 Winners of the St. Charles WildOnes Landscape Challenge 
and have a large wildflower garden in their front yard, around their mailbox and also up 
near the house. In the backyard, they have a water feature and lots more natives. Among 
natives blooming now are: yellow and coral honeysuckle, yellow indigo, and rose verbena with 
lots of interesting natives scheduled to bloom throughout the year. Afternoon & Evenings


Matt Rush: mattjrush@gmail.com (St. Charles Area)

Matt continues to develop his yard with the vision and preciseness of an artist/engineer. He 
strives also for something blooming for the pollinators during each season of the year. He 
has plants for woodlands, wet areas, prairies and glades and is constantly developing new 
areas of interest. Among the many natives blooming in his yard are pawpaw, tulip popular, 
shooting stars, leather flower, red buckeye, and trillium. Evenings after 5 p.m and Weekends 
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